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Reminder About OISS Virtual Drop-In Hours

  October 23, 2022

A friendly reminder that OISS offers Virtual Drop-In Hours [1] every day of the week! An OISS staff member will be
available for quick questions Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays from 12-1pm over Zoom. These drop-
in hours are meant for general questions and should not replace an appointment with your OISS adviser [2].

We will do our best to answer your question on the spot, or point you to the right resource to get your
questions answered! 
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